
For Lakewood Forest Residents Only :  Assistance for those affected by the flood in filing SBA 
paperwork 
 
 
Bowen Law Firm, PLLC is offering assistance for Lakewood Forest Residents in filing SBA paperwork; please 
see message below: 
 
As a fellow victim of hurricane Harvey, we know firsthand what you are going through.   In an effort to alleviate 
the added burden of scheduling a time with the SBA or finding a title office to get paperwork signed: 
 
The Bowen Law Firm, PLLC, is proud to offer it’s services to Lakewood Forest residents who were affected by 
Hurricane Harvey.   
 
Those who need to get contractors agreements or lien documents signed, notarized, and filed we can help.  
 
As per the stipulations set by FEMA and the SBA, loan documents must be completed at an SBA office, title 
company, or a law firm.   
 
For the next 2 months we will be working at the HOA office which is located in the corner house in the same 
building as the Constable substation at the intersection of Louetta and Malcolmson Road.  You should pull onto 
Malcolmson and then enter the back parking lot where the Constable cars are parked.  The Fund Office is 
located downstairs.  Address is 12415 Louetta Road, Cypress, TX 77429.   
 
An Attorney, notary public, and witnesses will be available at no charge.   
 
We will be there: 
Thursday, October 26th, 2017 from 12:00 to 2:00pm 
Wednesday, November 1, 2017 from 10:00am-12:00pm 
Thursday, November 9th, 2017 from 2:00pm to 4:00pm 
Saturday, November 11th, 2017 from 9:00am to 1:00pm 
Tuesday, November 14th, 2017 from 10:00am to 12:00pm 
Thursday, November 16th, 2017 from 10:00am to 12:00pm 
Wednesday, November 22, 2017 from 12:00pm to 2:00pm 
 
 
If these times do not work for you please call 713-574-7777 to set an appointment. 
 
 

 

tel:(713)%20574-7777

